
34
C

ape G
irardeau &

 B
ollinger C

ounties
Project Details
This project will be very similar to the other work currently underway along the Route 34 corridor. 

The project will include resurfacing, adding shoulders and improving the side slopes.

The project spans over 15 miles, stretching from 1.5 miles east of Route 51 to Route 72 near Jackson. 

A contract for the project is expected to be let in winter 2013, with construction in 2014. 

As work is underway, work zones will be flagger controlled. 

Contacts
For more information, please contact Project Manager Eric Krapf at 573.421.5261, Transportation Project Designer Jeff Wachter at 
573.421.5294 or MoDOT’s Customer Service Center toll-free at 1-888 ASK MODOT (275-6636). 
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